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15th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
After the Prime Minister’s announcement last Sunday, it appears that there may be a little light at the 
end of the tunnel. At least now there is some opportunities to get out more, enjoy some sporting 
activities as a family and even sit and have a picnic or two and hopefully feel a little bit of normality 
returning. 
 
This week’s theme is ‘Animal Magic’ and we hope this captures the children’s imagination as much as 
the other projects have already. We have seen some amazing examples of mouth-watering culinary 
creations from last week’s ‘Food Glorious Food’ theme so Junior Masterchef and Bake Off here we 
come! 
 
We know that many parents are awaiting further information about a possible phased return to school 
during the second half of the Summer term. As yet, we are still awaiting more detailed national guidance 
as to how this return can happen to ensure the safety of the children and staff. Rest assured, we will 
keep you regularly updated as our plans for this develop.     
 
We hope that you are all ok and again please remember we are here to support you in any way that we 
can so please do not hesitate to ring or email us. 
 
Best wishes    
 
 
Kind regards, 
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